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Art Opportunities 
compiled Fall 2006   

It is not enough that students simply have a college degree to gain employment after graduation. Studies show that 

students that got involved while in school are far more likely to gain significant internships, employment and entrance 

into graduate school after graduation.  

 

• Most art related opportunities including regional and national juried exhibits are posted as they come up on the first 

floor studio arts bulletin boards.  

• E-mails from the Chair of Art to all majors and minors are usually sent out informing students of art opportunities.  

• Students who join Art Agency are guaranteed to hear about departmental exhibition opportunities.  (Link to Art 

Agency page) 

• Contact individual art professors for other art opportunities in specific art areas. 

 
Opportunity Fall Spring Summ

er 

Other info Contact/see 

Annual Juried 

Student Exhibition 

in the Lawton 

Gallery 

X   The Annual Juried Student Exhibition is 

organized for the Lawton gallery by Dr. 

Perkins, Curator of Art. If you have questions 

about submitting work you can contact him or 

any art faculty member.  

See the Juried Student Art Exhibit page from 
Art Links www.uwgb.edu/art/ArtLinks 

Any at faculty member  

 

Or  

 

Dr.Perkins, curator of the 

Lawton gallery. 

PERKINSS@UWGB.EDU 

(920)465-2916 

TH 272 

Senior Art 

Exhibition  

 X  
Participating in the Senior Art Exhibit is an 

honor that is open to Art and COA majors who 

have the interest, skills, and support of at least 

one member of the art faculty who becomes 

their Senior Exhibit Advisor.  Contact any art 

professor for more information about this 

opportunity.  You must begin planning for this 

in the fall semester PRIOR to your Senior 
Exhibit.  

 

See the Senior Art Exhibit page from Art Links 

www.uwgb.edu/art/ArtLinks 

  

Contact: 

Carol Emmons 

Emmonsc@uwgb.edu 

 

Or  

Any art faculty 

 

Creative Coffee 

Exhibition (held at 

off campus 

exhibition venue)  

 X  This exhibition is held every Spring and is 

organized by Art Agency.  

Art Agency officers can be 

found at: 

http://www.uwgb.edu/stulife

/cgi-bin/org.asp?i=186 

 
Or by contacting one of the 

Art Agency faculty 

advisors.  
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Annual Goltz 

Seering Exhibition 

(Infusion) (held at 

the Goltz Seering 

Advertising 

Agency)  

X   This Art Agency organized exhibition is held 

every Fall. The exhibition is juried by 

employees of the local advertising agency 

Goltz Seering. Exhibition is hung at the 

Agency. It is a great opportunity to network 

with this business as well as have your artwork 

seen by the public.  

Art Agency officers can be 

found at: 

http://www.uwgb.edu/stulife

/cgi-bin/org.asp?i=186 

 

Or by contacting one of the 

Art Agency faculty 

advisors. 

407 Gallery X X  The 407 Gallery is located on the 4th floor of 

the studio arts building. At the end of every 

semester a signup sheet is posted unannounced 
on the first floor of Studio Arts on the bulletin 

boards. Students can sign up to reserve the 

exhibition space for a week of their choice. 

Students can sign up to mount solo shows or 

group shows with other students. This space is 

organized by one of the Advanced Gallery and 

Museum Studies students under the supervision 

of Dr. Perkins.  

See the 407 Gallery page from Art Links 

www.uwgb.edu/art/ArtLinks 

Dr.Perkins, curator of the 

Lawton gallery. 

PERKINSS@UWGB.EDU 
(920)465-2916 

TH 272 

Art Agency X X  A student run arts organization. One of the 

largest and oldest on campus. It provides many 

opportunities for members to exhibit, curate 

and sell their work.  

See the Art Agency page from Art Links 

www.uwgb.edu/art/ArtLinks 

For more information on 

joining the current officers 

and faculty advisors can be 

found at:  

http://www.uwgb.edu/stulife

/cgi-bin/org.asp?i=186 

 

Art Scholarships  X  Every Spring the art department reviews 

student work. These reviews form the basis for 

their annual scholarship awards.  

See the Art Scholarships page from Art Links 

www.uwgb.edu/art/ArtLinks 

Application forms and 

criteria can be found at: 

http://www.uwgb.edu/art/Ar

tScholarship.html 

Study Abroad Italy   X This 4-week studio intensive study abroad 

opportunity is offered every even summer to 

Florence, Italy (with excursions to Venice and 

Rome). Students can either work in 

photography or printmaking at the Santa 
Reparta School International School Art. 

Professor Chris Style and Professor Sarah 

Detweiler accompany students on this trip. 

Students can take this trip for university credit.  

See the Office of International Education 

website: www.uwgb.edu/international 

 

Professor Chris Style 

STYLEC@UWGB.EDU 

SA 269 

(920)465-2458 
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Study Abroad: The 

Arts in London 

  X This 3-week study abroad opportunity is not a 

studio intensive, rather an arts immersion study 

abroad. Students live in London and attend 

countless museums and galleries. Recently 

Professors Mokren and Gates of led this trip. 

See the Office of International Education 

website: www.uwgb.edu/international 

 

Professor Jeni Mokren 

MOKRENJ@UWGB.EDU    
SA251 
465-2179 
 

Or Professor Alison Gates 

GATESA@UWGB.EDU 
SA231 

465-2597 

Study Abroad: 

Other Arts Focused 

travel courses 

 

India 
 

Japan 

  X See the Office of International Education 

website: www.uwgb.edu/international 

 

Professor Chris Style 

STYLEC@UWGB.EDU 

Professor Curt Heuer 

HEUERC@UWGB.EDU 
 

Coffee House 

Display in the Union 

X X X  Contact Kelly Kramp in the 

union to let her know if your 

interested in exhibiting in 

this space. 
krampk@uwgb.edu  

Sheepshead Review X X  The Sheepshead review is an art and literary 

journal published at UWGB. Each semester 

they take submissions for their upcoming 

volume. It is an excellent opportunity to get 

your work in print and it’s free to submit. You 

can also sign up to take the Sheepshead class 
where you get to be a part of the staff that 

publishes the journal. Practical work 

experience and publication opportunity.  

Submission info: 

http://www.uwgb.edu/sheep

shead/submissions.html 

 

Info on being part of the 

staff: 
http://www.uwgb.edu/sheep

shead/team.html 

 

Faculty Advisor:  

Dr. Meacham 

MEACHAMR@UWGB.ED

U 

TH 371 

(920)465-2783 

N.E.W. Exhibition  X  This is a juried exhibit open to all students 

enrolled at a college or university in Northeast 

Wisconsin.  It is held every other year (odd 

years). 

UWGB faculty contact 

Carol Emmons 

Emmonsc@uwgb.edu 

 

Northeast Wisconsin 

Arts Council Art 

Scholarships 

 X  This is a scholarship opportunity offered every 

year in the Visual Arts. 

Applications are posted on the first floor of  

UWGB Studio Arts once they are out. 

www.newartscouncil.org 

 

www.newartscouncil.org/sc

holarships.htm 

 

Wisconsin Painter’s 

& Sculptor’s / 

Wisconsin Artists in 

All Media 

WP&S/WAAM 

X X X This Statewide Wisconsin Art Organization is 

open to all artists who work in Wisconsin. It is 

also open to Art Students.  There are three 

Chapters: Northeast Wisconsin (this is the one 

you would join); South Central (Madison area); 

and South East (Milwaukee area).  

www.artinwisconsin.com 

Chris Style 

AP&S/WAAM State 

treasurer 

stylec@uwgb.edu 

 

or  

Steve Ballard 

sballard1@new.rr.com 

to find out about monthly 

chapter meetings in Green 
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Bay or Appleton. 

Art Calendar X X X The Business magazine for Visual Artists. It 

lists: Juried Competitions in USA, Grants, Fairs 

& Festivals, Career Advice, and Art Marketing 

Advice. 

$5.00 U.S. per monthly issue or $33. per year. 

 

www.ArtCalendar.com 

 

To subscribe using credit 

card, call Toll-Free, 1-866-
427-8225 or subscribe 

online. 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications Related Photo Opportunities 
 

Opportunity Fall Spring Summer Other info Contact/see 

Fourth Estate: staff 

photographer 

X X  Hands on experience with digital and film 

cameras shooting for a newspaper. This is 

an excellent practical opportunity working 

for a newspaper and with editors. This is the 

kind of outstanding experience that will set 

you apart with internships, employers and 

graduate schools.   

Professor Goff 

GOFFV@UWGB.EDU 

MAC C323 

(920)465-2536 

 

or  

Fourth Estate 
(920) 465-2719, or 

4e@uwgb.edu. 

Fourth Estate: 

Photography Editor 

X X  The photography editor is selected in spring 

by the incoming editor. I would suggest that 

prospective photography editors submit 

examples of their work along with resume 

and cover letter. It is competitive, and the 

candidates go through an interview process. 

This is an excellent practical opportunity 

working for a newspaper and with editors. 

This is the kind of outstanding experience 

that will set you apart with internships, 
employers and graduate schools. 

Professor Goff 

GOFFV@UWGB.EDU 

MAC C323 

(920)465-2536 

 

or 

 

Fourth Estate 

(920) 465-2719, or 

4e@uwgb.edu. 
 

 

Voyager Magazine: 

Staff Photographer 

X X X Voyager magazine is a historical journal 

published here at UWGB with the Brown 

County Historical Society. Every semester 

they are in need of staff photographers. As 

well most summers there are opportunities 

to either work with the Voyager, do an 

independent study or internship. Currently 

this summer they are looking for 
photographers. This is an outstanding 

opportunity to gain experience and credit 

working for a magazine.  

Professor Goff 

GOFFV@UWGB.EDU 

MAC C323 

(920)465-2536 

Associated 

Collegiate Press's 

Best of the 

Midwest 

competition 

 X  This conference is an excellent opportunity 

for students interested in journalism. 

Among the many benefits those that apply 

to photography students include these 

individual awards: Reporter of the Year, 

Photo Excellence, Story of the Year, Design 

Professor Goff 

GOFFV@UWGB.EDU 

MAC C323 

(920)465-2536 

 

to learn more about ACP 
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of the Year, Cartooning and Advertising 

Awards. Students can also take advantage 

of: resource booklets, Trends online 

newsletter, job and resume postings, 

reduced fees for conventions, contests and 

critiques, job resume enhancement and 

critiques by request. In addition students 

can network with the pros. We have had 

photographers win awards, e.g., Justin 
Connaher won best news photography 

portfolio. It's held in Spring, either February 

or March. This year one of our layout 

people won 2nd place for design in the 

national ACP competition and came in after 

Columbia University. There are 

opportunities in this national competition 

for photographers as well.  

conference see:  

http://www.studentpress.org/

acp/index.html 

 

 


